## Stockbridge Photography Club Photo of the Week

×

This week's photo was taken at Edinburgh Zoo, and comescomes from Linda Russell. Linda works as an independent Children's Sleep Consultant with families all over the world but in in her spare time she loves to relax with her camera.

The club itself was originally a suggestion by Linda. "I wanted to meet up with like minded people," said Linda. "I love the regular tips and photography banter shared at the meetings and over Facebook."

The Stockbridge Photography Club is a non-profit photography club that aims to operate in a different way from the traditional photography club mold. We have informal monthly meetings where we discuss our photos over a cup of coffee and learn about the month's theme- this month we're meeting in LifeCare, Stockbridge.

Outside of this, we arrange photowalks and trips to various locations and landmarks in and around Edinburgh, providing our members with something interesting to photograph, whilst always having someone on hand to answer any questions.

More info about the club, and their upcoming exhibiton, is on their Facebook page (www.facebook.com/stockbridgephotoclub) or follow them on Twitter (@stockbridgepics)

Submitted by <a href="Stockbridge Photography Club">Stockbridge Photography Club</a>

